
You’re Invited to Miss Peyton’s 1st 

Grade Class Presentations!   

 

This semester our class has been researching the 

temperatures in Arkansas for last Spring and Summer. 

Please join us on 

 Tuesday, April 9th at 10:15am  

for the presentation of data that your children have 

collected this semester! 

The presentations will be done in my classroom, Room #213 

at McRae Elementary School.  

Feel Free to bring your phones to take pictures and videos 

of your children’s hard work from this semester! 

Please Check in at the front desk by 10:00 on Tuesday 

morning! 


